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July 7, 2022
To the Board of Directors
Cameron Park Airport District
3374 Mira Loma Drive
Cameron Park, CA 95682

Dear Board of Directors,

We have recently completed the District’s June 30, 2021 audit. We apprecxate the opportumty to
submit a proposal for the upcoming audit.

Our bid for your audit:
Year ended June 30, 2022 $5,500
Additional services (annual fee): -

Preparation of State Controller
Financial Transaction Report 3 500

GASB has issued new accounting standardskthat‘may apply to your District.‘ (e.g. GASB
87-Leases) If so, we will discuss with you in advance and an additional fee (to implement the
new standard) may apply. :

We hope to work with you again, as we think highly of your organization and management.
Please let us know the District’s wishes. If all is in order, please sign the approval on the second
copy of the letter and mail back to our office.

Approval:
Signature:
Name:
Title:
Date:




